
September Newsletter 

We’re thrilled to announce
our new Family and Friend
Referral Program! We’re
looking to welcome new

neighbors to our community,
and who better to help us

than you? If you refer a
friend or family member

who moves in, you’ll receive
$3,000 off your next

month’s rent as a thank-you.
It’s our way of saying we

appreciate you helping us
grow our wonderful

community!

As we kick off Hispanic
Heritage Month, I want to

take a moment to recognize
and celebrate the rich
culture, traditions, and

contributions of the Hispanic
community. To honor this
special month, we’ll be

hosting a series of Hispanic-
themed Happy Hours every

Thursday at 2:30 PM. We hope
you’ll join us for music, food,

and fun as we celebrate
together!

Fabiola Valcin and Tina Hill
Sales and Marketing Team

THE CLUB AT BOYNTON BEACH

Michael Booth
Executive
Director



Meet our Resident of the Month,
Joanne! 💐 A true gem in our

community, Joanne lights up every
room with her infectious laughter and
joyful spirit. Whether she's singing a

favorite tune, dancing with friends, or
sharing a kind word, she brings

happiness to everyone around her.
Joanne reminds us daily how powerful
a smile and a song can be—and we’re

so lucky to have her! 💛

September Resident
Birthdays

9/2 Marilyn P.
9/2 Patricia B.
9/3 Daniel B.
9/7 Judith H.
9/20 Gail C.

9/25 Arthur B.
9/27 Richard Y.

Welcome Home New
Residents

Alex
Martin

THE CLUB AT BOYNTON BEACH

Resident of the Month

We’re thrilled to welcome our new
residents to the community! We
look forward to getting to know
you and hope you find your new

home warm and inviting.



Carlinz
Thelemaque
Director of

Culinary

We’re excited to celebrate Rosh
Hashanah with you all on

September 22nd from 4:30–6:30
PM with a special dinner! Join us
as we welcome the Jewish New

Year with delicious food,
meaningful traditions, and

wonderful company. We look
forward to sharing this festive

evening with you!

Samantha Lambro
Lifestyle Director

A huge shout out to Kattia and Ella on their
well-deserved promotions! Kattia, who has
been with the company for almost 3 years,

has shown incredible dedication and passion,
and we’re thrilled to see her step into her

new role as Memory Care Lifestyle Supervisor
—congratulations, Kattia! With her promotion,

we had an opening in our Lifestyle
Coordinator position, and we’re excited to
welcome Ella—formerly one of our amazing
servers—into the lifestyle team! I feel truly

blessed to work alongside such a wonderful
and inspiring group of individuals.



Lisa Thweatt
Health and

Wellness Director

September is Fall Prevention Month, a
time to raise awareness about the

importance of staying safe and steady.
To support our community’s well-being,
we’ll be hosting a special event called

"Fall into Wellness" on September 23rd.
Join us for helpful tips, activities, and

resources focused on fall prevention and
overall health. Please RSVP at the front
desk or connect with our Sales Team for

more information. We look forward to
seeing you there!

Joel Luna
Plant Operation

Director

If you hear the fire alarms go off,
please remain where you are unless
the fire is in your immediate area. In
that case, move to a safe location
away from the danger. Otherwise,
wait calmly for a Director or staff

member to provide further instructions
and guide you through the

appropriate procedure. Your safety is
our top priority.



Outings:
9/4- AMF Bowling

9/5- Publix
9/3- Boca Aquarium (MEMORY CARE)

9/11- Local Fire Station
9/12- Target

9/18- Sobor Latino
9/19- Walmart

9/23- Sabor Latino 
(MEMORY CARE)

9/25- Boca Aquarium

Events:
9/6 Visit with the therapy dog

9/9 Wacky History and Trivia with
Caring People

9/10 Brews, Blues and BBQ
9/17 Memory Care Support Group

9/22 Rosh Hashannah Dinner 
9/23 Rosh Hashannah Service

9/24 Brews, Blues and BBQ
9/26 September Birthday Celebration
9/27 Life Coaching with Anna Parrish

*Every Tuesday @ 2:30PM Champagne
Happy Hour

*Every Friday from 4:30-6:30 PM is
Friday Night Elegance



Huge congratulations to Florencia,
our Employee of the Month! Her

dedication, teamwork, and constant
engagement with our residents truly

set her apart. Florencia’s
commitment to excellence keeps our
community looking its absolute best

every single day. Her positive
attitude and strong work ethic make
a lasting impact—Florencia, we are
incredibly fortunate to have you on

our team!

Employee Birthdays
9/4- Berdeline D

9/5- Luis R.
9/6- Sarah D.

9/13- Rhonda W.
9/14- Asiya O.
9/16- Joseph J.
9/16- Jethro M.
9/24- Janyla J.
9/27- Kattia V.
9/28- Agena D.
9/29- Marie D.

Employee of the Month

We’re excited to announce a special
referral incentive for our staff! If you refer
someone who moves into our community

and stays for 30 days or more, you’ll receive
a $500 reward as a thank-you for helping
us grow our amazing resident family. We

appreciate your continued support in
making our community a welcoming and

vibrant place!


